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6 May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Cyber Security training presentations 
 
Thames Valley Cyber Protect team are inviting parents and carers to join engaging and informative 
Cyber Security training presentations. These sessions will share easy-to-implement tips for 
parents/carers regarding their and their family's online behaviours and internet-enabled device usage. 

This session covers key topics, including: 

1. Emails and mobile phones: The art of spotting a scam – lots of hints and tips to share with 
your children around phishing and other scams 

2. Social media safety: The risks around social engineering, disinformation, AI, privacy and 
hacked accounts 

3. Gaming: Understand what the risks are to young people when gaming, particularly online, 
and discover ways to monitor and restrict usage 

4. Password mastery and Two-Factor Authentication (2FA): Helping you and your family to 
secure your accounts following best practice. 

The link to sign up for one of the sessions can be found below:  
 
Online Safety for Parents by Police - South East Cyber Crime Unit | Eventbrite 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Durning  
Assistant Head – Student Development 
The Royal Grammar School, High Wycombe 
dpd@rgshw.com 
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